Town of New Marlborough Board of Health Meeting November 14, 2017

The Board met at 7PM with Jack Bellinger and Scott McFarland present. Larry Davis III and Norm Hankey were absent.

Ben Naylor of Berkshire Engineering was present with revised designs for Gedney Farm. The plans as presented need finalizing. The Board as present, discussed the various aspects of the design and the history of the work done and the work to be done to finish the septics at this venue.

The minutes of the previous meeting were read.

An application for a beaver permit was submitted by Peter Hagen of the Lake Buel district.

Reviewed the design for Mrs. Edelman on East Hill.

Title 5s for 425 and 438 Hotchkiss Rd. shown to be failing. Both pieces are being sold to by Ferris. The fields will be a shared. Should the properties be separated a new field must be made for the separated parcel.

Pumping reports were reviewed.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 8:20PM. Respectfully submitted,

Pia G. Bellinger, Sec.